
SHAIKH PRE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE ORGANISED A SEMINAR ON 

“CAREER OPPORTUNITIES IN SCIENCE AFTER PUC” 

 

 

 

The Department of Biology organised seminar on the topic “Career Opportunities in 

Science after PUC” on at SPUC. 

The main objective of the seminar was to encourage students to explore the connection 

between study and life enrichment. The opening remarks were given by Mr. Gajendra S 

Pawar, Principal, SPUC. He enlightened the students about the various career options 

after pursuing PU science.  

All the students actively participated in the seminar and got benefited from the seminar 

a well organised manner. 

All the participants were appreciated and applauded by the SPUC staff.  


